Update: SilcoTek Remains Open to Support COVID-19 Efforts

SIlCO ek. Game-Changing Coatings™

COVID-19 Operational Status Update

Dear SilcoTek customer,

As you may know, Pennsylvania Governor Tom Wolf ordered all non-life-sustaining
businesses to close their physical locations starting Thursday, March 19th in an
increased effort to slow the spread of COVID-19.

We contacted Pennsylvania government officials immediately upon receiving Governor
Wolf's announcement for their comments on SilcoTek's status as a life-sustaining
business. Because of the critical role many of our customers play in supporting not
just normal everyday life, but particularly in the fight against COVID-19, SilcoTek
received confirmation that we are authorized to remain operational. The game-
changing properties resulting from SilcoTek's coating processes are considered
essential in these trying times for our customers who serve life-sustaining roles around
the world. In fact, we are currently expediting orders for coating parts that will go
directly into active COVID-19 research efforts.

The safety of SilcoTek employees and their families is still our highest priority. The
social distancing measures the entire SilcoTek team has put in place exceed the
criteria established by the government. We will continue to monitor updates from
public health officials, employ best practices, and continuously make improvements as
we work together to stop the spread of this virus.

SilcoTek is proud to be able to continue serving our customers during these
challenging and unprecedented times. We are working as hard as ever to maintain the
Plus One service you expect from us. We will continue to expedite and prioritize all
coating orders for COVID-19 research and containment efforts.

Sincerely,

g /1)

Paul Silvis
SilcoTek President, CEO, and Head Coach
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